
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of January 4 – January 10 

 
Open Door Meetings 

1. Meeting with Consultant for 804 Alderside Road 
2. Meeting with resident regarding Ioco Townsite 
3. Meeting with Neil Belenkie, Belcarra Mayor 

Other Meetings 

1. Q1 meeting with Cllr. Hunter Madsen 
2. Police Board Meeting 
3. Q1 meeting with Cllr. Zoe Royer 

 

Phone Calls 
None 

Events 

None  

Media:  
None 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from resident regarding Suter Brook Water  
2. Email from Cllr. Zoe Royer regarding FHA Representation 
3. Email from developer regarding Housing Agreement  
4. Email from City Manager responding to Suter Brook Water x2 
5. Email from resident regarding Ioco Townsite Development 
6. Email from EA regarding past E-Comm Representation 
7. Email from Fraser Health regarding Vaping Prevention Materials 
8. Email from EA regarding Motion around Metro Vancouver Urban Containment Boundary 
9. Email from EA regarding Fire Hall #2 Memo  
10. Email from EA regarding Civic Dinner x6 
11. Email from Committee Member regarding Parks and Recreation Commission 
12. Email from EA request for pins 
13. Email from resident regarding crosswalk along St. John’s at Buller 
14. Email from resident regarding Carriage House x2 
15. Email from City Manager regarding crosswalk along St. John’s at Buller 
16. Email from a Consultant regarding Public Hearing 804 Alderside  
17. Email from resident regarding Fire Hall #2 
18. Email from rotary member regarding Ribfest 
19. Email from resident regarding Ribfest x2 
20. Email from City Manager regarding EV Charging  
21. Email from Cllr. Milani regarding CPAC request x4 
22. Email from Committee Member request to meet 
23. Email from resident regarding Coronation Park Development 
24. Email from City Manager regarding January 21st meeting plans x2 
25. Email from resident regarding EV Charging x4 
26. Email from City Manager regarding Coronation Park x2 
27. Email from resident regarding Woodland Park Redevelopment 
28. Email from resident regarding Heritage Ioco Townsite 
29. Email response from John McEwen regarding meeting request 
30. Email from SD43 regarding Board Chair and Vice Chair meeting with Mayors 
31. Email from resident regarding rezoning application idea x2 
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32. Email from Neil Belenkie regarding meeting  
33. Email from business owner regarding Cannabis Retail License x2 

Correspondence (Out) 
 

1. Email to City Manager regarding Suter Brook Water  x2  
2. Email to resident regarding Suter Brook Water  
3. Email to resident regarding Metro Sewer tie in x3 
4. Email to City Manager and General Manager of Finance regarding Fire Hall #2 Repair 
5. Email to business owner regarding update on parking in front of businesses 
6. Email to EA regarding motion regarding Metro Vancouver Urban Containment Boundary 
7. Email to EA regarding E-Comm Board of Directors 
8. Email to EA regarding Civic Dinner x 2  
9. Email to City Manager regarding Advance Pedestrian Cycle at St. Johns next to Moody Middle x2 
10. Email to Mayor John McEwen regarding request for meeting x2 
11. Email to resident regarding follow up on the Fire Hall 2 repairs 
12. Email to a Consultant regarding meeting request 
13. Email to EA regarding pin request 
14. Email to City Manager regarding EV Charging 
15. Email to business owner regarding 2020 potential event 
16. Email to Cllr. Milani regarding CPAC’s request x 2 
17. Email to City Manager regarding Pot Hole  
18. Email to Committee Member  regarding her request to meet 
19. Email to City Manager regarding Coronation Park 
20. Email to resident regarding EV Charging 
21. Email to EA and City Manager requesting tactical plan 
22. Email to resident regarding Ioco Townsite Development 
23. Email to resident regarding Ioco Townsite 
24. Email to resident regarding Woodland Park Redevelopment  
25. Email to Mayor Neil Blenkie regarding meeting  
26. Email to City Manager regarding resident follow up 
27. Email to resident regarding St. Johns at Buller 
28. Email to EA regarding response to resident 

 


